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Jeanine Townsend

State Water Resources Control Board
P.O. Box 100

Sacramento, CA 95812-2000

Submitted electronically: mailto: commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov

Subject: Comment Letter—Revolon Slough/Beardsley Wash Trash TMDL Revisions
Dear Ms. Townsend:

The County of Ventura, Ventura County Watershed Protection District, City of Camarillo, City of
Oxnard, Ventura County Agricultural Irrigated Lands Group, and the California Department of
Transportation (Caltrans), as Responsible Parties to the Revolon Slough and Beardsley Wash Trash
TMDL (Trash TMDL), are submitting this letter to express our support for the proposed approval
of an Amendment to the Water Quality Control Plan for the Los Angeles Region to Incorporate
Revisions to The Revolon Slough and Beardsley Wash Trash TMDL. As intended by the State
Water Resources Control Board, we appreciate the alignment between the Trash TMDL and the
Water Control Plan for Inland Surface Waters, Enclosed Bays, and Estuaries of California
(ISWEBE Plan) and the Water Quality Control Plan for Ocean Waters of California (Ocean Plan),
together the “Statewide Trash Amendments”.

If you have any comments or questions, please contact Ewelina Mutkowska at 805-645-1382 or
ewelina. mutkowska(@ventura.org.

Sincerely,

rieie P Prryome

Lucia McGovern
Chair, Stakeholders Implementing TMDLs in the Calleguas Creek Watershed



